

Texas Lions Camp, Inc. Children Can...With TLCTM

P.O. Box 290247 ♦ Kerrville, TX 78029 ♦ Office: (830) 896-8500 ♦ Fax: (830) 896-3666 www.lionscamp.com ♦ E-mail: tle@lionscamp.com

Monday, April 5, 2021

Lion Edward Nolte New Braunfels Evening Lions Club 607 Hannahs Run New Braunfels, Tx. 78130

Re: The Saturday, April 10, 2021 work day was a great success

Dear Lion Edward Nolte:

Words seem insufficient to express how much your sacrifice of time and resources means to everyone involved with Texas Lions Camp, but THANK YOU for attending the spring workday on Saturday, April 10, 2021. Each person from your group is to be commended for their extra effort in giving a "day's work" to the Camp. If you were to multiply the hours, times the number of volunteers, times an acceptable wage, you can begin to see how valuable this gift of service is to the mission of Texas Lions Camp.

It would be very difficult to get TLC ready to receive children if it were not for our spring workdays and the myriad volunteers that give so freely of their time. The many projects we accomplished together will all translate into a successful experience for more than 1,500 Texas children.

On behalf of our CEO, staff, myself and the many children that will benefit from your kindness, thank you for coming to our workday. Please convey our deep gratitude to your club members. I also hope that you will visit while camp is in session, particularly on an awards night Friday that occurs each Friday at 7:00 PM. Until then, I am looking forward to seeing all of you again, soon.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Maintenance

cc: Stephen S. Mabry, CEO

Ken Folsom